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SUBJECT: Proposal for an interdisciplinary M.S. and Ph.D. in Biorenewable 

Resources and Technology 
 
 The Council on Academic Affairs and the Faculty Senate Curriculum Committee 
(FSCC) have approved the proposal for an interdisciplinary graduate major (M.S. and 
Ph.D.) in Biorenewable Resources and Technology.  The proposal is found on the 
FSCC web page (26 page pdf file) at: 
 
http://www.public.iastate.edu/~catalog/fscc/homepage.html 
 
 
 The M.S. and Ph.D. majors would receive education and training in biobased 
products.  The major would require core courses and core elective courses.  Laboratory 
courses have been developed with support from the NSF.  Core elective courses come 
from a range of departments and colleges.   
 
 The proposal needs Faculty Senate and Regents approval. 


